
To whomever it may concern, 

 

I was notified that there is a proposal at the September 28 Board of Supervisors' meeting to 

increase 2022 health insurance costs by 12% (Item 5D). 

 

I am here to ask you to not increase the costs on us employees and to keep our county insurance 

affordable. We already suffer enough with our departments being understaffed and us employees 

being under appreciated. Please do not take more of our paycheck away to cover the increased 

costs of our health insurance. 

 

Thank you for your time and your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, Angela McCartney 

 


